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The AKArama Foundation, Incorporated Environmental Ownership committee thanks you for 

your continued support of the Acts of Green. 

 

You brought in 95 containers of expired and/or unwanted pharmaceuticals on March 11th. 

The medications were safely disposed in the blue collection box at the police station located at 70th 

and Cottage Grove that evening. Special thanks to Soror Kim A. Jackson and Soror Janice for 

collecting and packing the items for transport. 

 

If you observed Earth Hour on March 19th please let us know how you spent the hour by e-mail to 

keholloway@hotmail.com. 

 

Thank you for bringing unwanted documents to the 20th Ward Shred-A-Thon on 22 March. Your 

shredding saved 30 trees! Special thanks to Soror Anita Porter for overseeing the effort and taking 

photos while most Committee members were at their places of employment. 

 

Join us at the AKArama Foundation, Incorporated Community Service Center on: 

Saturday, 23 April 2016 

10:00am - Noon 

In honor of Earth Day, we will be beautifying outside the center and on our block – WEATHER 

PENDING. Wear your garden/safety gloves and some Sorority paraphernalia you don’t mind 

becoming dirty. 

 

Blooming in May, reserve the date of: 

21 May for our 1908 Playground Mobilization Day activity 

 

 

Sisterly yours, 

 
Kara E. Holloway 

Environmental Ownership 


